Nashville State Communi College

FOUNDATIO

Investing in Middle Tennessee's Future

September 14, 2022

Rockley Family Foundation
Attn: Mr. Tobin Rockley
PO Box 260818

Lakewood, CO 80226

Dear Tobin,

We are so pleased to have the opportunity to partner with the Rockley Family Foundation by hosting an
instrument sale on our campus. It was a joy to work with you and your team! We are grateful for your
dedication and support of music education programs.

Your generous gift of $5,000.00 combined with the instrument donation allows the College to better
fulfill its mission to connect students, employers, and communities through personalized, high-quality,
innovative educational experiences. We thank you for your support of Nashville State and its students.

If you ever have questions about our work or would like to hear more about the impact that your gift
has on Nashville State students, please feel free to contact us at (615) 353-3222.
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Cecily Freem¥n Stone
Executive Director
Nashville State Community College Foundation

Your gift in the amount of 55,000 was received on 8/26/2022. The Nashville State Community College Foundation is
recognized by the IRS as a 501c3 nonprofit organization and your gift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.
Thank you again for supparting our work!
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